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Message from the Guest Editors

Intelligent transportation systems (ITS) have been
important elements in today’s era. Apart from the basic
requirement of safety, affordability, and accessibility, a
leading vision, namely, sustainability is desired. In the
literature, we have witnessed the successful research and
development of intelligent transportation systems.
However, with the ever-growing transport network, it may
require enhancement and upgrade of existing systems with
advanced technologies and artificial intelligence. The
vision is specified in many proposals, such as United
Nations Sustainable Development Goals and European
Commission Mobility and Transport. This Special Issue is
intended to report high-quality research on recent
advances in technologies and artificial intelligence in
transportation systems, more specifically to the state-of-
the-art theories, methodologies, and systems for the
design, development, deployment, and innovative use of
those convergence technologies for providing insights into
the theoretical and technological advancement in
transportation science and engineering. Real-world and
pilot case studies are also welcome.
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Message from the Editorial Board

The unique journal Inventions is different from all other
journals. Many scholars spend their lives publishing
research papers in many different journals, but most of
these journals do not help scholars collate and analyze
their results or assist in promoting them to a relevant
industry. However, Inventions will help authors not only to
publish their papers in the journal, but also to promote
their research results to industry and assist them in
realizing the purpose of technology transfer. In the
future, Inventions will help authors to evaluate their
technology license fees based on the valuation theory and
approaches and also help authors to show their patents
and technologies on a network transaction platform.
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